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     In July the La Harpe School Board held a Committee of the Whole meeting and regular meeting at which 
they reviewed and then approved bills and policy updates including an annual approval of the Internet Use 
Policy. The Board approved plans related to student wellness, pest management, and the annual audit 
services. The faculty and student handbooks were reviewed and approved. The Board resolved to sell the 
school van by sealed bids and authorized obtaining a line of credit for use until property tax revenues were 
received. The Board approved support staff salaries for the coming school year, set the new budget hearing 
date for the regular September Board meeting, approved the replacement of an A/C rooftop unit, and reviewed 
the last six months of closed meeting minutes. The July meeting was Dr. Olson’s last meeting as 
superintendent before moving to Arizona. The Board approved the interim superintendent contract with Dr. Jo 
Campbell to start July 30. 
     La Harpe School Board meetings are held at 7:00 p.m. on the third Tuesday of each month in Room 104. 
Agendas and approved minutes are posted on the website at laharpeeagles.org. 


